
January 10,2005 

Beth O’Donnell 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Case No. 2004-00470 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

Enclosed you will find an original and five (5) copies of Clark 
Energy Cooperative’s response to the information request in Case 
Number 2004-00470. Please be advised that if required, 1 will be 
available at the public hearing to respond to questions concerning 
each area of information. 

If there are any questions prior to the public hearing, please 
contact me at your convenience. 

ResPectfullv. 

&L.7gA4 
David E. Duvall 
Controller 

Enclosures 
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